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 A message from Mrs Atherton   

 

 

 

In Assembly, we have been discussing endangered animals 
around the world. The bushfires really concerned us and 
we wanted to do what we could to support the animals at 
risk.  

It was one of my proudest moments, since being at Burton 
Green Primary, when these two wonderful children and 
their family asked if they could hold a bake sale to raise 
money for @WIRES_NSW. We could not be more proud , 
especially as they raised an amazing £125!  

Thank you to all of the families in our wonderful school 
community who supported this event.  

 

 

We had another delightful Art Day last 
month. This time we considered our 
school values:  Creativity, Kindness, 
Respect, Teamwork and Success. 

 
Here are just a few of the  gorgeous 

pieces of art work that were produced. 
Please come and look at them around 
school during Parents’ Evening and the 

Easter Fayre. 



 

Sport Update 
 

Foxes were lucky enough to be invited back to i2i 
Football Academy for another afternoon of Physical 
Education.  The coaches were extremely impressed 

with our enthusiasm for Sport. 

Shrove Tuesday 

We celebrated Shrove Tuesday across school. Squirrels 
followed instructions to make their own pancakes.  

 
They were absolutely delicious! 

 

 

. 

 

Thank you to the Royal National Lifeboat Association for 
coming to talk to us about staying safe around water. 

 

 

Our Fox Cubs love 
playing in our        

incredible sand and 
water provision.  

 
The children said that 
it was just like being 
at the real seaside 

and were waiting for 
the seagulls to        

arrive! 

Foxes walking The Walls in our beautiful City of York. 

Early Years 



 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception)  87.14% 
 
Squirrels (Year 1)              93.89% 
 
Hares (Year 2)            100%       
   
Owls (Year 3/4)            96.71% 
 
Badgers (Year 4/5)           93.12% 
 
Foxes (Year 5/6)           96.55% 
 
Whole School    95.14% 
 
The winning class this week are: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rockstars for NSPCC Number Day 

 

 

 

 

March 

Tues 10th   KS1 Trip to Bolton Castle 

Fri 13th  Sport Relief (Wear warm sports clothes) 

Wed 18th  Bread Making Year 2 

Thur 19th    Bread Making Year 1 

Fri 20th KS1 Someone Special Afternoon Tea (2pm) 

Tues 24th Parents’ Evening 

Weds 25th Parents’ Evening 

April 

Wed 1st Easter Fayre 

Fri 3rd Break for Easter 

Mon 20th Inset Day 

Tues 21st  Return to school  

Key Stage Two have enjoyed  learning more about their 
Roman topic by visiting the Yorkshire Museum. 

  
We had a      
wonderful 
time being 
rockstars, 

practising our 
times tables 

and also    
raising an 

amazing £67 
for the 
NSPCC. 
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